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November 21, 2016 

 

 

 

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY  12223-1350 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by Thomas A. Hannan, Finance and Regulatory Manager, are 

transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the State of New York Public Service 

Commission. 

 

   Third Revised Leaf Nos. 127, 128 

    

 PSC No. 3 – GAS 

  Effective November 25, 2016 

 

The tariff leaves are being submitted so that the tariff will comply with the Order in Cases  

15-G-0382 and 13-G-0076 issued July 15, 2016 and effective August 1, 2016. 

 

The Company is requesting a waiver of the requirement for newspaper publication as allowed 

under Section 720-8.1 (3). The changes were for presentation and clarification purposes.  There 

were no changes to rates or other provisions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas A. Hannan 

Finance and Regulatory Manager 

 

Phone:  (315) 842-3612 

Fax:  (315) 764-9226 

E-Mail: thannan@stlawrencegas.com 

 

Received: 11/22/2016


